Remington Mohawk 600 6mm

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Patrick, 9/29/2004 3:53:45 PM

Thank you for contacting Remington Country. Your Model 600 was produced in 1977 and should be inspected for a trigger recall, we suggest taking or sending your firearm to a Remington Authorized Repair Center or our factory for evaluation. This is no charge if the trigger needs replacing.

You can locate your nearest repair center by visiting the Repair Information Center in our Support Section and selecting your model and state:

http://www.remington.com/repairsvc/ModelSelection.asp

To view more information on this safety message, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm

Your rifle was originally installed with a bolt-lock, which means you have to put the safety switch on fire before you can open the bolt. We are offering a conversion at a special price if you would like your firearm converted, so that you can open the bolt at anytime with the safety on safe. To view more details regarding this modification, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Rrogram/remington_safety.htm

Customer (Ron Patrick) 9/25/2004 12:15:41 PM
I have just learned that this rifle, which I inherited from my deceased uncle, is subject to a safety recall. It's serial number is A6516014. While I am, of course, willing to pay the required \$20 plus shipping, I'm curious why an owner should have to pay anything for a safety recall?

The only authorized Reminigton repair shop I can find anywhere close is at Milburn, Okla. I've been unable to contact them as yet. Can you confirm there is no place in either southern Okla or northern Texas?

Thank you.

